
 
 

 

 

 

 

March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Boys PE Kit Requirements for the Summer Term – Years 7, 8 and 9  
 
The summer term is approaching fast. This letter is to ensure that you are aware of the kit requirements for 
boys PE in the summer term. 
 
Cricket Lesson:  
White cricket shirt or collared t-shirt (polo shirt style is allowed)  
White shorts (white trousers are optional) 
White socks (short) 
White (predominantly) training shoes 
 
NB: If the boys are selected for the school cricket team, they will be expected to wear white trousers, a 
cricket shirt and a blue cap (these can be purchased from the school shop with the school rose and your 
child’s initials on). 
 
Athletics Lesson: 
Sackville navy blue polo shirt  
White shorts 
White socks (short) 
Navy blue hoodie may be worn (purchased from the school shop) 
Training shoes 
Running spikes are optional (but are advantageous if you are competing in a running event for the school). 
 
Please remember that if your son is eligible for the Pupil Premium grant we may be able to use it to make a 
contribution towards some of these uniform items. Please email hnibloe@sackvilleschool.org.uk who will be 
able to advise you what support is available. 
 
If you have any questions regarding any of the above information, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
acurrie@sackvilleschool.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr A Currie 
Curriculum Leader of Boys’ PE 
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